
 

NORTH LOGAN CITY 

4.0 MG TANK DISTRIBUTION AND SUPPLY PIPELINES PROJECT 

ADDENDUM #3 

 

May 6, 2025 

 

PLANHOLDER: 

 

This Addendum #3 shall become part of the plans, specifications, and contract documents of 

the above-mentioned project, and all provisions of the contract shall apply hereto. Bidders shall 

acknowledge receipt of all addenda by number in the space provided in the bid documents. 

 

This Addendum #3 covers the following items: 

• New bid due date  

 

The bids must be submitted at the North Logan City Offices located at 2525 N 600 E, North 

Logan, UT 84321 on May 12th at 5:00 pm. These are updated times. The ENGINEER will be taking 

questions throughout the bidding process. Please submit your questions by emailing them to 

sdwood@sunrise-eng.com or christian.baez@sunrise-eng.com. The ENGINEER will stop 

receiving questions on May 7th at 5:00 PM to allow for ample time to respond to the questions. 

All questions received after this time will not be answered. The bids must be submitted at the 

North Logan City Offices located at 2525 N 600 E, North Logan, UT 84321 on May 12th at 5:00 

pm. Updated Plans will be provided showing full grading for the tank elevation shift.   

 

New Bid Submission Date & Updated Bid Submission Details 

 

The bid package submission date has been moved and the bid packages are now to be 

submitted on May 12th at 5:00 pm at the North Logan City Offices. Bidders shall acknowledge 

receipt of all addenda by number in the space provided in the bid documents. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Steven Wood, PE 

Sunrise Engineering 

 

Logan Office 

2100 N. Main Street, North Logan, Utah 84341 | Tel: 435.563.3734 

05/06/2025

mailto:sdwood@sunrise-eng.com

